
 

 

 
 

Ms Holly Harley 
C/O Jackz Bar 
Parkham Road 
BRIXHAM 
TQ5 9BU 

Licensing Department 
South Street 
TORQUAY 
TQ2 5AH 
 
 
20 September 2021 

 
Dear Ms Harley  
 
Jackz Bar, Parkham Road, Brixham, Devon, TQ5 9BU 
 
I am writing to you in your capacity of Premises Licence Holder and Designated Premises 
Supervisor of the above named premises which has the benefit of Premises Licence Number 
PL0878, issued by Torbay Council.   
 
CCTV footage provided by your premises in relation to an incident which occurred at 
approximately 0100 hrs on the morning of Sunday 11 July 2021, shows a males entering your 
premises at 0105 hrs and a further male entered at 0106 hrs.  At 0108 hrs another male entered 
your premises but he left seconds later.   
 
I would take this opportunity to remind you of the below condition on your premises licence: 
 
 There shall be no entry or re-entry to the premises after 1am. 
 
As Premises Licence Holder it is your responsibility to ensure that the conditions on your licence 
are complied with at all times.  Failure to comply with the terms and conditions of a premises 
licence is an offence under Section 136 of the Licensing Act 2003, and a person convicted of 
such an offence is liable upon conviction to an unlimited fine, up to 6 months imprisonment, or to 
both.  
 
On this occasion please accept this letter as a written warning.  However, should there be further 
concerns of this nature, I shall consider taking further action in the form of prosecution for any 
offences committed.   
 
A copy of this letter has been forwarded to the Torbay Council Licensing Team for their 
information.  Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Julie Smart 
Police Licensing Officer – Torbay  


